
Be Kind to Animals Week, which was established 109 years ago in 1915,

occurs during the first full week of May (May 5th-11th in 2024). We at

Helping Hands Humane Society recognize and celebrate this commitment

to protecting and improving the lives of animals throughout the month of

May and welcome you to join us with your donation and special message

of love for animals. Make a donation of $25 or more and your message will

be posted to our Be Kind to Animals webpage and shared on our

Facebook page. The message can be in honor or in memory of a beloved

pet, the reason you support Be Kind to Animals Week and HHHS, or

simply your name. Donations are crucial to the work we do here; our

community's support allows us to continue providing emergency medical

care to animals in need, low-cost vaccines plus spay and neuter services to

those pet parents who cannot afford traditional costs, care to homeless

animals awaiting new families, and more. Include your message below and

return the form and donation to HHHS to aid in our mission. Thank you!

Please Print Your Be Kind to Animals Message:

Yes, I Believe in Kindness to Animals...

Ernie Flash

Ruger
Madam

Mim

Lorelei

McFlocker

We are all
currently up for
adoption at HHHS.
Your donation
helps us directly!


